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Math   In math this week, we will continue to learn new strategies to help us when dividing by one digit. We will begin working with remainders this week. It is important that students continue to practice their math facts at home. This will help them as we learn new skills. 





Language Arts   This week we will continue to talk about visualization. We will be reading “The Storm” from our reading series. As we read, the students will discuss what picture they see and how this helps with their comprehension. 


 


Writing   In writing, we will be continuing to work on selected fiction piece. The students will be looking at ways they can develop their plot and character as they revise their piece. 





Vocabulary   The vocabulary word of the week is UNANIMOUS.





Second Step  Our Second Step skill of the week is calming down anger. The students have learned steps to help them when they have strong feelings. Stop (give yourself a signal) – name your feeling – and calm down. We will be applying this strategy to help us calm down anger. 











* Parent Teacher Conferences are quickly approaching! I will be sending home forms about conferences this week!


* We are starting a new behavior system in our classroom. It is called a clip it chart. There are 10 steps on the chart. Each student starts at level 7 – Ready to Learn! The students have an opportunity to move up or down the chart throughout the day. If a student’s choice requires him/her to move their clip down, there are different consequences. This includes writing a note home, a phone call home, or a conference with the parents. This is a system that allows the students to monitor and think about their own choices. Feel free to call me if you have any questions. 
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November 25th and 26th –


No School for students /


 Parent Teacher Conferences





November 27th 


No school





November 28th 


Thanksgiving














